
 
 
15th Street Swale Renewal Update 
 
    
   Last year, when we had the parking lot resurfaced, we had to put STOP signs at all of our 
exits to 15th  Street to get the permit closed by Lauderdale By The Sea.  We tried to get a 
variance to no avail.  However, we did get the town to agree to removing the trees that were 
hitting the power lines on 15th Street and regrade and replant the swale on 15th  Street.  This is 
the result of the efforts so far: 
 

 
 



 
 
 
 


